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Today we went on a walk to visit the goats at the community 
garden on our street. We enjoyed walking over a new tiny 

bridge in the yard beside our school. When we arrived at the 
community garden, we noticed the one year old class was up 

near the big house on the hill where the goat’s owner’s live. We 
decided to join them and see what they were doing. When we 
got to the top of the driveway, we met some of the family who 
lived there: Keri, the mom, and Levi and Flora, the children. 

They had one of their goats out of the pin, so we got to pet the 
goats up close and feed them kudzu and hay. 



Levi, pictured left in blue, 
and his sister Flora, 

pictured behind the light 
orange pail.

Sinclair loved swinging on the 
family’s swing set. The children also 

loved playing with many toy 
construction trucks and climbing on 

a real tractor. 


